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DEAR PARENTS, CARERS AND FRIENDS 
We are reaching the end of  a long half  term, with an even longer half  term to look forward to when we come back 
at the end of  the half  term break. Our children continue to amaze us and show us what great SPLM learners they 
are. We are looking forward to wecoming you into school next week on Wednesday for our Harvest Celebrations at 
9am. Standing room only, as last year. If  you are able to provide an item for the southern foodbank we will be very 
grateful. Dress down day on the last day of  school (21st) is free choice and is in support of  the Poppy Appeal.

SPLM
N e w s l e t t e r

Scoill Phurt le Moirr
ey CORE VALUES

Scoill Phurt le Moirrey

CONFIDENCE Grow your  confidence

HAPPINESS 
We love what we do,  
we do what we love

RESPECT Respect yourself, as  
you respect others

ENTHUSIASM Join in and  have fun

LOVE OF  LEARNING Everywhere is a  
place to learn
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Our Rock Kidz Day has 
been a fabulous 
experience for everyone! 

Our pupils have enjoyed 
learning about self-
esteem, anti-bullying, 
aspirations and inclusion 
while enjoying some 
wonderful music, songs 
and dancing! 

A great day, promoting a 
great message.

Our hockey and football teams have both been involved in competitions this week. The hockey 
team travelled up to the NSC on Tuesday to take part in the southern schools competition and 
the football team visited KWC this morning to play against other southern schools. Both teams 
did very well, had fun and enjoyed being part of  a team together. Well done for representing 
SPLM so well, we are proud of  you.

Check out our website splm.sch.im for photos soon

http://splm.sch.im
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Tynwald Class Parent Mee0ngs Year R  
parents and carers

Monday 17th October - pm

Harvest Celebra0on Assembly - all welcome to sing along 
Small dona0ons for Foodbank gratefully received

Wednesday 19th October - 9am to 9:30

Dress Down Day - free choice In support of the Poppy Appeal Friday 21st October

Half Term Holidays 24th October to 28th October

Back to School Monday 31st October

Parent Online Meetings Invitation emails have been sent Tuesday 8th November

Remembrance Day Service 
Port St Mary Garden of Remembrance

Year 6 Friday 11th November - 10:45am 
Parade from school at 10:35am

World Kindness Day Sunday 13th November

Anti-Bullying Week 
Odd Socks Day

“Reach Out” Week beginning Monday 14th November 
Monday 14th November

Children in Need More information to follow Friday 18th November

Dress Down Day - PTFA Hampers Chocolate Friday 25th November

Dress Down Day - PTFA Hampers Raffle Prizes Friday 2nd December

PTFA Christmas Fair - games, craft 
stalls and refreshments

More information to follow TBC

Port St Mary Commissioners 
Celebration of Christmas

SPLM Choir 
Town Hall

Friday 2nd December - 7:30pm

Mount Tabor Christmas Celebration SPLM Choir Sunday 4th December 
Service 6:30 - 7:30pm 
Refreshments available following the Dress Down Day - PTFA Hampers Bottles Friday 9th December

Carols in the Barn @ SPLM Years R and 1 Wednesday 14th December 
More details to follow

Outdoor Carols  
with Rushen Silver Band

All welcome 
PTFA Hamper Raffle

Wednesday 14th December  
More details to follow

Christmas Jumper Day Christmas Dinner served at lunchtime Wednesday 21st December
Christmas Parties Thursday 22nd December - pm

Christmas Holidays 23rd December to 6th January 2023

Back To School Monday 9th January 2023

More dates are likely to follow and changes are possible to the informa0on given above

Parent meeting emails have gone out - please do not forget to book your appointments online. If you 
have any problems, please get in touch with us. 
We will enjoy a final week together next week and then I hope you have a wonderful half term break. 
We will look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 31st October.           
Ange Callaghan, Headteacher

And finally …


